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Dear Families,
The sense of synergy among our Maine Lion pride is energizing! Kids are
learning about the 7 Habits and have been busy implementing the habits
throughout the day. Next week we will begin our reading, writing, and
math benchmarking. Benchmarking occurs three times during the
school year (fall, winter, spring). Teachers use the information from
these assessments to inform instruction. Between each benchmark,
teachers monitor student progress and differentiate instruction as
necessary to meet student needs.
 
Keep up to date with what your child is doing in class. Check out See Saw for teacher messages and
check the Look Book or Assignment Notebook each day. If you have questions, please reach out to
your child's teacher.  
 
Last night we held our parent meeting with information about protecting and talking to children, online
safety, minimizing opportunity, recognizing signs, and reacting responsibly. The presentation allowed
parents to learn important information and experts were available to answer questions. If you were
unable to make it to the meeting last night and are interested in learning more, please let me know. I
am trying to gauge interest in offering this a second time.
 
I want to thank you for your patience and attention to safety by following our drop off and pick up
protocols. We have more car riders this year than we have had in a long time so tra�c congestion is
inevitable. Please be careful not to block driveways so that the buses can get in and out.
 
The WSD is looking for regular and substitute paraprofessionals, teachers, nutrition services, and
custodial staff. For more information go to
https://www.wausauschools.org/departments/humanresources/current-vacancies
 
As we go into the weekend, remember to take time to sharpen your saw!
 
Yours in Education,
Marie Northup, Principal

Featuring our new Art and Science teachers!

https://www.wausauschools.org/departments/humanresources/current-vacancies
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First PTO Meeting September 14
Our PTO will be meeting on the second Tuesday of each month from
6:00-7:00 in the library. We need you! Please join us and �nd out how
you can help support our school community!

Check out what students and teachers have been learning and
practicing!
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Intramural Sports
The WSD offers intramural sports opportunities. Students in 4th and 5th grade recently received a
yellow note if they were interested in joining the volleyball team. The team will have seven practices
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culminating with a Volleyball Jamobree at Wausau West on Oct. 15 from 4:30-6:00.
 
Flag football is offered to students in 5th grade. Interested students would have recently brought a
permission slip home. Students will have six practices culminating with a Football Jamboree on Oct.
11 at Thom Field from 4:15 -6:15
 
Students interested in participating must return their permission form and $5.00 fee before they are
able to attend practice. Practice dates are listed on the permission slip. Practice for both sports ends
at 4:45; please pick your child up on time.

Upcoming Dates to Remember!
Sept. 14 First PTO Meeting 6:00-7:00pm Maine Library
Sept. 15 School Pictures
Oct. 11 Football Jamboree @ Thom Field 4:15-6:15
Oct. 12 First Grade to School Forest
Oct. 15 Volleyball Jamboree @ West 4:30-6:00
Oct. 20 Picture Retake Day
Oct. 26 P/T Conferences 3:45 - 7:45
Oct. 27 P/T Conferences 12:00 - 7:45
Oct. 28-29 No Classes - Professional Learning for Teachers
Nov. 6 PTO Chili Supper
Nov. 24-26 No Classes - Thanksgiving Break
Dec. 20 Winter Concert @ West 6:30-7:15
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Box Tops for Education
Help Maine Elementary earn Box Tops for Education. Yes, there's an app for it! Simply download the
app to your mobile device and scan your grocery receipt. Or if you purchase products with a box top,
you can clip them and send them to school. Box Tops have been used to help us purchase items for
the playground or as all school awards. Your help is greatly appreciated!



WSD COVID Guidelines 2021-22WSD COVID Guidelines 2021-22

Maine Family HandbookMaine Family Handbook

WSD Technology and iPad HandbookWSD Technology and iPad Handbook

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jyVj4piIEsUVLTai9ILh3QuUUpMKVzReVJDUM_JseuE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10YqB4wppFjocnJ5tz-zWYs6ZMDzPynQesYIRivhQC0g/edit
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1626193915/wausauschoolsorg/dssan4v0omptpcmauy7x/2021-2022iPadParentHandbook.pdf
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